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ONE PART TIME TEACHING ASSISTANT/Individual Needs Assistant - SCALE B  

This role would be from 8.15am until 12.15pm for five days a week.  

And  

ONE FULL TIME TEACHING ASSISTANT/Individual Needs Assistant - SCALE B  

This role would be from 8.45am until 3.05pm for five days a week.  

An opportunity has arisen for a part time and a full time Teaching Assistant/Individual Needs Assistant to join the team of our 
happy, nurturing school which is situated right in the heart of Brighton. 

St Paul’s is a diverse and creative community, where every individual is cherished, talents are nurtured and excellence 
prevails. We are very proud of our family atmosphere and our aim is to provide the highest quality education for all in a 
caring, supportive, vibrant and inclusive learning environment. 

As well as a very warm welcome, we can offer the successful candidate: 

• Children who have a real joy of learning, who work collaboratively and independently. 

• Children who display exemplary behaviour, have positive attitudes and take pride in their success. 

• Enthusiastic, friendly and supportive colleagues who really enjoy their work and are happy to help. 

• Supportive parents, carers and PFA. 

 

The successful candidate will be: 

• A Teaching Assistant ideally with an NVQ2 or equivalent qualification and a keen interest in education. 

• Enthusiastic and adaptable, passionate and positive about supporting individual and small groups of children in their 

learning and development and helping to develop their confidence. 

• An excellent team player. 

 

The deadline for applications will be Friday 10 January 2025 at 12pm with successful candidates being invited for interview on 
Tuesday Wednesday 15 January 2025.   

 

You are very welcome to visit the school or discuss this role in more detail, if you wish to do so please do not hesitate to call 
the office on 01273 721001.    



 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Michelle Lord 
Headteacher 

 


